
 
 

 

Happy Valentine’s Day 
 

PCB  CLOSED  
Monday, February 20th, in observance of Presidents’ Day 

 

Mark Your Calendars 
PCB’s Spring Concert will be Saturday, June 24th at 7:00 p.m.  This year’s 
concert will be held at Shorecrest Performing Arts Center.  More details 

will be announced in future newsletters. 
 

Last Parent Watch Day 
The last time to watch your child inside the classroom this year is the FIRST 

class day during the month of March!  Mark your calendars!! 
 

Blue Envelopes 
Please return your blue envelopes ASAP. 

In addition to information about our Spring Fundraiser, there will be lots of 
updates going out in the upcoming weeks and months regarding costumes 

for the spring concert, tickets, DVD’s, etc. 
 

Skirt Days 
Students can wear their ballet skirts for class on Monday the 20th, Tuesday 

the 21st & Wednesday the 24th of this month!   
 

Recital Deadline 
Preparations for our Annual Spring Concert will begin this month, including 

taking students’ measurements and ordering materials for costumes.  
Please let Judy or Miss Rachel know if your student will not be participating 

in the Spring Concert by February 10th so we do not over-order. 
Thank you! 
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